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Happy Thanksgiving 4-H’ers! 
In this month’s newsletter you will find all of
the updated flyers for club meeting dates.
Please pay close attention to the dates as
Thanksgiving Holiday has thrown many of our
club meeting dates off. We didn’t want you to
miss anything, so we have adjusted our
schedules to make sure we see you in club
meetings. If you have any questions, as always,
don’t be afraid to contact us. 
Lastly, the Community Survey is still up and we
are needing to hear from YOU and your family.
Please scan the qr code or stop by the office
for a paper copy of the survey. This will help
drive our programming and let us know exactly
what Nicholas County wants and needs from
extension. 
See you soon, and again we wish you a Happy
Thanksgiving! 
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Nicholas County
368 East Main 
P.O. Box 3
Carlisle, Kentucky 40311


